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Hainford Newsletter 

 
…is the title of this year’s Christmas nativity spectacular. I would like to say a huge thank you to Mrs 
Allison and Miss Williams for organising this year’s production and wish good luck to everyone 
involved. 
 
As usual, the performances are held at All Saints Church, (the church opposite the school). This year 
they are on: 
Tuesday 10th (9:30am) – all welcome 
Wednesday 11th (1:45pm) – all welcome 
Thursday 12th (6pm) – all welcome 
 
Costumes 
Thank you for all of the amazing costumes that you have brought in for next week’s performances. As 
usual after Wednesday’s performance children will need to take their costumes home with them. Then 
for Thursday night’s performance, children need to come dressed in their costume to All Saints church 
ready for registration at 5:45pm. Our performance will begin promptly at 6pm. This year’s performance 
is approximately 45 minutes long. 
 
HELPERS PLEASE 
Once again, Mrs Allison is hoping that there are some volunteers who can help erect the staging in the 
church.  With the additional help last year, it was SO much quicker.  If you are able to offer any 
assistance, then Mrs Allison will be in the church from 12pm this Sunday. Any support would be 
gratefully received. 
 
Tag-Rugby 
Well done to all of the children who participated in our Nebula tag-rugby tournament on Wednesday. 
Despite the chilly conditions, children played with great teamwork, skill and enthusiasm.  

Hainford VC Primary School 
Hope,Compassion & Responsibilty 
Newton Road 
Hainford 
Norwich   
NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 
Telephone: 01603 898359 
Email: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk 

Web: harnserfed.co.uk 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@hainfordfirst.norfolk.sch.uk


  
 
Friday 6th December 2019                                                          Hainford VC Primary News Letter                           Issue 7 

'The Nebula Partnership'   

     

 
Charlie Charlie One 
There are two more sessions left of this programme for our year 5 pupils. These will be on Tuesday 10th 
and 17th of December. The awards ceremony will be held at the end of the summer term.  
 

 Let’s Celebrate! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Autumn Term  
 
December 
10th (Tues) Hainford Nativity Pre-school performance 9:30am 
11th (Wed) Hainford Nativity Performance (1:45pm at All Saints Church – Opposite the school) 
12th Hainford Nativity Performance 6:00pm at All Saints Church – Opposite the school) 
13th Christmas jumper day for Save the Children 
16th PTA school Christmas shop 
17th (Tues) School Christmas Lunch 
17th Rock Steady concert: Parent invited from 9am 
18th School Christmas party 1pm-3pm 
18th Final Day of Term 

 
Christmas Holidays – School Closed to pupils December 19th to January 3rd 

 
January 2020 
6th Monday: School reopens for children 
24th Young Voices trip to the O2  

 
May 2020 
Throughout May KS1 assessments 
11th-15th Key Stage 2 (Yr6) SATs Week 

 
 

Thank you for all your support  
 

29th Nov Star Award 
Winners 

Values Award 
  Perseverance 

Class 1 Rosie Sophia 

Class 2 - George  

 Class 3 Dillan Nathan 

6th Dec Star Award 
Winners 

Values Award 
Perseverance  

Class 1 Mackenzie Pearl 

Class 2 Daisy Leopold 

Class 3 Alfie Toby 


